
Ensuring that everyone is 

working together the safety 

and wellbeing of children and 

young people

Worried about a Child?
If you want to speak to the safeguarding children lead 

please phone:

Please ask for:

If this person is not available there are other staff that you can speak to.

Important numbers
For children and young people

Childline runs a free 24 hour helpline: phone them 0800 1111. 

Childline is confidential – they won’t tell anyone about your call unless 

you want them to or if you are in danger.

You can text the NSPCC helpline anonymously on 88858

For adults – including parents and carers

If you have any concerns about a child please call the Single Point 

of Access on 020 8547 5008 (020 8770 5000 out of hours).

If you or a child is in 

immediate danger, 

you should always phone 999.


